
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our community theme weeks, year 6 have designed and planned a scavenger hunt to raise money for the 
charity Base-51. Base-51 are a Nottingham based charity who support children and young people in a variety of 
different ways.  
 
This scavenger hunt will take place on the KS2 playground and the field on Thursday 26th June at 3.30pm. It is open to 
any child from years 3-6. Children can bring in £1 next week (16th - 20th June) to buy a place on the hunt at breaktimes 
in the KS2 hall. On 26th June they can then come to the stall outside year 6 and will be given a map to complete their 
hunt with a parent or carer. If they correctly find all of the clues and spell out the word, they can bring their map back 
to the winner table to receive their prize. 
 
All profits raised will be donated to the charity Base-51. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Year 6 Team 
 


